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Lake Martin Creek 

February 10th  & 11th  

 
The new year has begun!  We are all tied for first place!  Each year we 

all start off tied for first place.  But then it’s all downhill from then on! 

   We have our first meeting this coming Monday evening (Oct. 05) at 

7:30 at the V.F.W. on Castle Road.  We have met there the last several 

years.  The Rickman’s have finally take control of the club as James is 

the new president in charge.  He, along with several assistants, will try to 

lead the club in a successful fishing year and assist in making lot’s of 

memories.  Afterall, he was in the Air Force, as I and others were, and 

we know how to lead!  (Sorry Army and Navy). 

   Our first outing will be Martin Creek Lake.  This warm weather may be 

just what the lake needs to let the fish become more active.  The schedule 

with fishing times and headquarters are listed on our website. 

 (www.garlandbassclub.com)  Along with bylaws and other information 

can be found there. 

  The awards banquet was good, with lots of door prizes, decent food, and 

just enough cold beer!  Thanks to Amanda for helping with the door 

prizes.    A special thanks goes out to Stan Gentzler for donating many of 

the door prizes.  Something he has done for several years and is 

appreciated by the club members. 

   Another special thanks goes out to Jerry Petty for the website work and 

keeping the club’s records. 

See you at the meeting!   
 Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and I’ll leave the light 

on for you! 

“Uncle Butch”     unclebutch3@tx.rr.com Cell  972-977-4481
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